Town of Bakersfield
Select Board Meeting
Dec 11, 2017

Present

David Ovitt
Lance Lawyer
Kathy Wescom

Bill Newett

Meeting was called to order By Lance and David.
Minutes from last meeting were reviewed and accepted.

Warrants were reviewed and signed

Warrants

Select Board BOA 28-2017 $579.73
Select Board 29-2017 $117,982.31
Road Commissioner's  29&30 2017 $14,831.46

The Dec 25t Select Board Meeting will be rescheduled until Dec 27

Darlene Merrier is out of state for the month of December. She will work on
issues and then send paperwork back to Kathy. A request was made for Kathy to
sign Darlene’s name and initial paperwork. The board declined this request and
stated Darlene would have to sign all related paperwork.



Delinquent property tax sale will be on Jan 12, 2018 @ 9:30 AM

Mike Gawne received a request from an individual on the tax sale list to have
their name removed due to hardship. He declined the request to remove their
name. His decision was based on the guidelines that need to be followed, which
he did not feel had been met.

Rock Allen asked to use a class 4 road (Stage Coach) to transport logs. He has
stated he will put the road back in as good a shape as it was prior to the use of

trucks.

David voted to adjourn meeting and Lance seconded it



